
 

  

bewell@thematherevanston.com  

COVID-19 UPDATE 

October 6, 2021 

 

Dear Employees of The Mather,  

 

We wanted to inform you that we learned today that a resident in Independent Living 

tested positive for COVID-19. We wish this individual a speedy recovery.   

 

The Mather is interviewing this individual to determine if he/she was in close contact 

with residents and/or employees (meaning within 6 feet of anyone for more than 15 

minutes). Individuals who have been in close contact will be notified.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Keep in mind that you can still become infected with and transmit COVID-19 even if 

you’re vaccinated, so please continue to take steps to protect yourself and all who work 
and live at The Mather. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Deann Daniel 

Executive Director 

UPDATE ON OCTOBER 19 BOOSTER CLINIC: 

Walgreens will be providing Pfizer COVID-19 vaccine booster shots to 

all interested and eligible residents and employees at an on-site clinic at 

The Mather on Tuesday, October 19.  

 

More information about how to register for the booster clinic will be 

forthcoming. Note that we anticipate that a COVID-19 booster will be 

required for all Mather employees once all boosters are approved.   

 

The boosters are for individuals who got the Pfizer vaccine. Please bring 

your vaccination card to your appointment at the clinic.  


